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Hospital Board of Directors Education Day: Registration Still Open for
Virtual Attendance

Registration is still open for the May 4, 2023 Hospital Board Member Education: Every Fascinating Thing You Should Know! The 30 in-
person spots have been filled but virtual attendance is still available.
 
For more information on this event, including registration, click here. Please contact the WHA Education department at
education@wha.org with questions.
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